
Information on the zipline over Macocha Abyss 

 

The zipline over the Macocha Abyss will be available only for the participants of the Meeting on 
Saturday 23rd August from 9.00 to 15:00. Those, who are interested in this event, will need to select 
a time slot during the registration at Sloup. 

Registered participants will receive a voucher valid for one zipline ride. The voucher will be handed 
over to the zipline operator before starting the traverse. Starting point of the zipline will be next to 
the Upper viewpoint (Horní můstek) of the Macocha Abyss and will be properly marked.  If the 
participant does not arrive at the chosen time slot, the voucher is forfeited without compensation.  

The zipline is a speleoalpinist activity. Children under the age of 15 years are not allowed to enter. 
It is also strongly not recommended for people suffering from dizziness or fear of heights!  

Every participant must have their own equipment: 

- speleological or mountaineering helmet 
- speleoalpinist or mountaineering harness 
- speleoalpinist or climbing breast harness 
- protective gloves 

 

Parking will be possible free of charge at the Macocha Parking Lot during the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


